BENSALEM TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

DOROTHY D. CALL ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER 3000 DONALLEN DR • BENSALEM, PA 19020-1898 • (215) 750-2800 • FAX (215) 752-8683

HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

July 14, 2008

Steven Santarsiero



Dear Steven:

We have received your letter of resignation effective September 1, 2008. It is my understanding that you chose that date in order to meet your obligation to provide the District with sixty (60) days notice.

It is not necessary for you to provide sixty days notice because we are in a summer academic break and essentially we knew there was a possibility of your resignation when you made initial contact concerning your running for office.

Your resignation effective date will be considered the date of your letter, July 2, 2008. On behalf of the Board of School Directors, administrators and the students, I thank you for your all of your contributions to the District. We wish you the very best in all of your future endeavors.

Sincerely

Robert J. Cardillo

Director of Human Resources

RJC/rw Copy:

Personnel File

BENSALEM TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dorothy D. Call Administrative Center 3000 Donallen Drive Bensalem, PA 19020 (215) 750-2800, Ext. 4100 Fax: (215) 359-0181

James D. Lombardo, Ed. D. District Superintendent

Harry R. Kramer, School Board President Dr. Lewis J. Brandt, Vice President

August 14, 2008

Steven Santarsiero

Dear Steven:

At the August 13th continued regular School Board Action Meeting, the Bensalem Township Board of School Directors officially approved your resignation effective July 7, 2008.

The Board and I thank you for your service to the district and wish you well in the future.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Cardillo

Director of Human Resources

Cc:

Personnel File

RJC:kem